

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS FCCT jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

21st November 2023

Dear parents and carers,



PTA Children's Christmas Fair Friday 1st December 2023

At this year's Christmas Fair, the PTA are delighted to announce that amongst the many other stalls and games the following will be available for the children to visit:



There will be a face painting stall available for the children to get in the festive spirit with Christmas themed designs.

The face painter, Leanne Shillinglaw, is fully insured, has face painting certificates and uses only branded produced which are FDA regulated (Food and Drug Administration).



There will also be a cake decorating stall for the children to put their creativity to good use in a fun festive way. Provisions have been made to ensure that all children will be able to take part including any with allergies. A list of all the ingredients in the cakes and decorating materials will be emailed to parents next week.

Should you not wish your child to have their face painted or decorate a cake we would be most grateful if you could inform the school office no later than 9am on Friday 1st December 2023. Likewise, if your child has allergies that we are not already aware please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher











